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Dear Madam/Sir,

The SCATTER project organises a workshop in Milan on October 24 2003 in order to

discuss issues related to urban sprawl, preliminary results of the SCATTER project and the

future steps to be taken. Attendance at the workshop is by invitation, free and includes lunch

and refreshment services. The Programme (draft) is attached.

The objectives of the SCATTER project are to analyse the mechanisms and effects of urban

sprawl, to quantitatively assess policies aiming to control the phenomenon and to provide

recommendations to local/regional authorities.

The input of the representatives of the local and regional authorities in charge of land use and

transport tasks, as well as the Commission representatives, is highly valued. The working

language will be English.

If you were interested in attending the workshop, we would kindly ask you to confirm your

attendance by September 19 by returning the attached registration form. The number of

participants is limited to 50 persons. If you have any practical questions regarding your

attendance, please contact Prof. Guenter Haag, haag@stasa.de. More information about the

SCATTER project can be found at                                             .

We thank you for your collaboration and look forward in seeing you at the workshop.

Yours sincerely,

Sylvie Gayda

SCATTER Co-ordinator
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                   www.casa.ucl.ac.uk/scatter

s.gayda@stratec.be

European Commission Fifth Framework Programme

Energy, Environment and Sustainable Development Programme

Key Action City of Tomorrow and Cultural Heritage:

SPRAWLING CITIES AND TRANSPORT:

FROM EVALUATION TO RECOMMENDATIONS




